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DATES TO REMEMBER  
 

27th & 28th March 2014 - Mothers Day Stall 
28th March 2014 - Clubs finish 

28th March 2014 - Year 1 Colchester Zoo 
31st March 2014 - Year 1 & 2 Parent and Child PE session (15:30 - 16:00) 

 
1st April 2014 - Year 3 & 4 Parent and Child PE session (15:30 - 16:00) 

1st April 2014 - Lion King Theatre Trip 
1st April 2014—Reception & KS1 Parent Phonics Workshop (14:15 - 15:15) 

1st April 2014—Parent Consultation Evening 
 2nd April 2014 - KS1 & KS2 Parent Maths Workshop (14:00 - 15:00)  

2nd April 2014 - Year 5 & 6 Parent and Child PE session (15:30 - 16:00) 
2nd April 2014—Parent Consultation Evening 

2nd April 2014 - Parent Maths Workshop (2pm) 
3rd April 2014—Parent Consultation Evening. 

4th April 2014—Nursery Consultation 9:00-11:00 
 

4th April 2014 - School will finish at 11.50am. Easter cake sale at the  
Kenningtons Cafe from 1:30pm to 3:00pm. Please note no dinners will be   

available on this date. 
 

Drop in sessions next week: 
 

Monday 24th March   Koala    
      4G 
      5R 
 
Tuesday 25th March   Kookaburra 
      3R 
 
Thursday 27th March`   1B 
      2M 
      6C 

Parent Consultation Evening 
 

Please look out for a letter regarding  Parent Consultation Evening. When you receive this letter please fill in and return to school as soon 
as possible. This time we are doing evening appointments which will be taking place on the following dates:- 1st April,2nd April 3rd April 

2014.  

Year 1 Interhouse Bench Ball 
 

Well done to all the  Year 1 children, who took part in the bench 
ball event on Tuesday afternoon. The results are as follows: 

 
Dacre and Warenne      6 points  
Barrett    5 points  
Leonard     3 points 

 
Thank you to all parents who came and supported the children. 



Mothers Day Stall 
 

On Thursday 27th and Friday 28th March during breaktimes your 
child will be able to purchase a special gift. Gifts can be purchased 
for £1, £1.50 and £2.00.  Please can your child bring in their money 
in a clearly marked envelope with a carrier bag. This can be handed 

to the Class Teacher  to be kept safe until break time. 
 

We would like to thank those parents who have put this stall  
together. 

Year 1  please note that you are on a school trip on Friday 28th 
March so if you wish to purchase a gift you will only have the  

Thursday to do so. 
Please do not bring any monies to the School Office. 

Important Information 
Nursery applications 

 
With regards to Nursery places for September, we will be writing to parents 

the week before the Easter holidays enclosing  
an application form.  The closing date for these applications will be the first 
day back after the Easter holidays. If you have enquired about a place in 

Nursery and do not receive a letter please inform the school office. 

Interhouse Events 

Can we please remind parents that for any interhouse event taking place in 
school we are requesting you do not bring younger siblings due to Health and 

Safety. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

Fostering Information Sessions:- 
 

Thurrock Council Fostering team  are recruiting new applicants into this vital 
role. If you are interested there are two sessions:- Wednesday 26th March: 
drop in between 9am-12 noon Horndon-on-the-Hill Village hall. Wednesday 

2nd April 7pm, Orsett Hall Hotel, RM16 3HS. New Dinner Menu 
 

The week beginning Monday 24th March 2014 the dinner menu 
will be week  2 

Music Tuition Summer Term 
 

Existing pupils who have music tuition from Thurrock Music Ser-
vices have been invited to continue lessons via parentmail. If your 

child is interested in learning to play the guitar or piano please come 
to the school office for an application form. All monies need to be 

received by Monday 24th March 2014. 

Tissues 
 

Can we please ask Year 6 to bring in boxes of tissues to help this 
month. Thank you. 


